
 

  
 

IRO Announcement no 7/21/SMS/2021/2022 

“Erasmus – Mobility for Studies (KA131/2021)” 

Erasmus studies 2021/22 – grants assigned from KA131/2021 project 

    
We would like to kindly inform you that the following groups of 2021/22 Erasmus outgoing students 
will receive funding from the Erasmus KA131/2021 project: 
 
- students who declared ‘green travel’ (train, coach, car-pooling) after September 1st 2021 
- students who declared starting mobility in October 
- students nominated for the second semester 
- students entitled to a UW social benefit (on the day of the nomination by the home department) 
- students with a disability 

 
Following monthly grant amounts, depending on the group of countries, will be applied: 

 
520 EUR -  Denmark, Finland, Ireland, Iceland, Liechtenstein, Luxembourg, Norway, Sweden;  
500 EUR -  Austria, Belgium, Cyprus, France, Greece, Spain, The Netherlands, Malta, Germany,     

Portugal, Italy;  
450 EUR - Bulgaria, Croatia, Czech Republic, Estonia, Lithuania, Latvia, Rep. of North Macedonia,  

Romania, Serbia, Slovakia, Slovenia, Turkey, Hungary. 
 

Students entitled to a UW social benefit and students with a disability will receive the following   
grants per month:  
 
770 EUR -  Denmark, Finland, Ireland, Iceland, Liechtenstein, Luxembourg, Norway, Sweden;  
750 EUR -  Austria, Belgium, Cyprus, France, Greece, Spain, The Netherlands, Malta, Germany,     

Portugal, Italy;  
700 EUR - Bulgaria, Croatia, Czech Republic, Estonia, Lithuania, Latvia, Rep. of North Macedonia,  

Romania, Serbia, Slovakia, Slovenia, Turkey, Hungary. 
 
All students are required to submit a scan of their Student mobility form (Zgłoszenie kandydata na 

wyjazd). Please download the form from your USOSweb profile  (Student mobility > mobilities > view > Print 
form), have it signed by the mobility coordinator and the Dean/ Head of the Didactic Unit. As it may be 
difficult to obtain both signatures during the holiday season, forms with one signature will be accepted 
(coordinator’s or Dean’s / Head of the Didactic Unit). The forms may be signed traditionally or with the use 
of a qualified electronic signature.  

 
IRO is currently waiting for detailed information from the European Commission on the terms and 

conditions of the new Erasmus+ 2021 project. We will inform you as soon as possible about the 
requirements related to ‘green travel’ top-up as well as the possibility of signing the financial 
agreement.  
           
For enquiries please contact Ms Ewa Makal-O’Hara (ewa.makal@adm.uw.edu.pl) 

 
 

 
Warsaw, 20.07.2021 r. Erasmus Section 

International Realtions Office 
 

 
 
 
 


